June 22, 2025
Hello West Bedford High Families,
Here we are in the last week of June and the last Sunday memo of the year. This will start up again in late August.

It has been a great second year at West Bedford high. We are looking forward to continued improvement and
creating a school experience for you children to enjoy. We want to give a big thanks to you for all your support
you have given us this year. Students, parents, teachers, and school staff cannot succeed unless we are all in this
together. We hope you all have a great summer break with your families, and we will see you again in September.

. Coaches for the 2025/2026 Athletic Year at WBHS. We had an incredibly successful year in athletics at WBHS
this year, bringing home many banners both at the junior high and senior high levels. With some movement
heading into next year, we are looking for experienced coaches for the following teams:

- High School Boys Soccer

- High School Badminton

- High School Girls Rugby **we are hoping to be able to offer this sport for the first time

- Junior High Boys and Girls Soccer

- Junior High Boys and Girls Volleyball

Please contact our Athletic Director Emily Bell at ebell@hrce.ca if you are interested in any of these positions.

. Report Cards and last day of school. Report cards are emailed out on June 30™. Last day of school ends at
11:20am for students as busses will be arriving at that time.

. No classes on Thursday and Friday. Reminder we follow the high school calendar for grades 7 to 12 and thus
there is no school for students on June 26 and 27" as they are assessment days.

. Grade 11 Pre-Cal summer bootcamp (for students not taking math 11). With the new pathways in high school
math, students are not required to take Math 11 prior to taking Pre-Cal 11 in high school. Due to this, we are
offering a 2 day summer Math Boot camp lead by Mr. Malick, Pre-Cal 11 math teacher next year, to ensure our
students are ready. We did this last year and it was a huge success. Forms were handed out last week to
interested students. The dates are August 25 and 26™ at West Beford high. All other details can be found on the
form sent home.

. Principal List, High Honors and Honors Academic certificates grades 7-12(September). These certificates will
be handed out in late September so we can celebrate student success. Doing this in September is common
practice at most high schools.

. SchoolsPlus supports for summer. Did you know SchoolsPlus operates 12 months of the year! SchoolsPlus is a
confidential, free service available to every school in Nova Scotia. Families and students (12+) can self-refer to
SchoolsPlus by contacting the SchoolsPlus facilitator, Megan Tobin (Megan.Tobin@hrce.ca) at West Bedford High.
Learn more here.

Important Dates:

e June 26: No classes for high school students only for assessment and evaluation
e June 27: No classes for PP-12 for assessment and evaluation
e June 30: Last day of school
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